From: Jane Olds [mailto:caversfield.parishclerk@gmail.com] 
Sent: 06 January 2015 10:02
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: Planning application ref: 14/02065/LB

Dear Rebecca,
I have just received the application reference 14/02065/LB for Bicester Heritage which was sent just before Christmas while I was on leave.
The Parish Council meets on Wednesday 21 January and I should be very grateful if I could have an extension to the deadline so that it can be considered at the meeting?

Many thanks

Jane

Caversfield Parish Clerk

13 Oak Close

Bicester

OX26 3XD

01869 247171

Visit and 'like' Caversfield's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/CaversfieldParish
